
 

Dean Chamberlain 
Former WADCC Umpires Appointment Committee Member 

 

Tuesday 17th October 2017 

 

 

Dear Dean, 

On behalf of all of us at the Western Australian Cricket Umpires’ Association, I want to thank you for 

your services on the Umpires Appointment Committee over the past several seasons. When we 

heard of your departure we were deeply saddened that WA Cricket was losing one of its great 

stalwarts of the game. 

We wish you all the best for your future endeavours and hope that your move recently to Canberra 

was a smooth one. When back in WA, we’d love for you to come to any of our general meetings and 

say hello. 

Kind Regards, 

 
 
Trent Steenholdt 
WACUA President 

 


